September 11, 2014

Hello Neighbors. Where does the time go. School has started and summer is officially
over. Did you know that attractive landscaping increases property value? Fall is the
time to renew lawns and undertake new plantings.Visit your local home and garden
centers for end of the season deals on plants, shrubs, and trees.

Saturday, September 20 is the date of our advertised fall yard sale. Sunday,
September 21 is the rain date.

Parking issues are a concern for many of us. Street parking with four wheels on the
pavement is permitted only during family gatherings. There are other parking
violations cited in our Ordinance which will soon be handled internally. Time and date
stamped pictures of vehicles in wrong places will be used for enforcement and
payment of fines.

We have a non-solicitors ordinance which by law cannot prevent religious
organizations or people running for elected office to knock on your door. They can be
ignored. You can place a No Solicitation sign by your door. If a person knocks
anyway ask for a business card or try to get the persons name and company
affiliation. Then call Metro Police 8th District at 502-574-2111 option 8 and make
them aware of the problem. Also call or email that info to the city line and the city
attorney will contact them.

Because of unexpected expenses during the last fiscal year, the City Commission decided
to increase the latest tax rate beyond what is normally permitted. For example, the $35,000
Snow budget was exceeded by $53,000. The deadline for City property owners to file a tax



